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TO AEC - NSW Redistribution 

Re: Comment on objections for 2023-24 NSW Federal redistribution 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I strongly support Kylea Tink MP’s objection letter against the abolishment of North Sydney 

electorate (objection #OB686). 

I also support these substantive objections OB720, OB729 and OB719 as North Sydney’s civic and 

democratic participation has been outstanding. I strongly support the issues relating to population 

projections for the North Sydney electorate – population growth does not seem to have been 

properly considered by the AEC in their review. 

Kind regards, 

 

Jane 

Willoughby NSW 2068 
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